
Wrenshall City Council 

August 20, 2015, 6:30 PM-Special Meeting 

Attendance:  Duane Ziebarth, Gary Butala, Jeff Kimmes, Melvin Martindale, Alieca Johnson, 

Renae House, Dolores Dennie, Brad Scott and DonnaMae Weiderman. 

New council member DonnaMae Weiderman was sworn into office. 

Brad Scott gave an overview of the proposed construction plans for lining sewer on Pioneer, the 

line coming into Pioneer from Crestwood and short sections on Broadway, and Alcohol Road. 

The following items were addressed: 

1. Spot Repairs:  Spot repairs should not be included in any bid.  The City reserves the right 

to hire a private local contractor to facilitate repair of any problem areas. 

2. Service Connection Options:  Bids should include the options of grouting or lining 

service connections.  Once bids are received the City will be able to determine which 

option is most appropriate and feasible for the City. 

3. Bids will be for lining 2,257 feet of sanitary sewer.  Request for Bids will be advertised 

in the Pine Journal, on QuestCDN, the local Builder’s Exchange and sent directly to the 

following  contractors:  VEIT, InsituForm, Michael’s and Lametti Brothers. 

4. Completion date for the contract will be:  December 31, 2015 

5. No Pre-Bid Conference will be required. 

An updated copy of the bidding documents will be forwarded to Frank Yetka for review prior to 

advertising and setting an opening date.        

Motion by Ziebarth; seconded by Martindale to adjourn the meeting at 8:28 PM.  Motion carried. 


